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December 12, 2011

I O!d Taylorsville Road
Fisherville, KY 40023

Subject: Integrated Overflow Abatement Plan (I0OAP)
Public Input Mecting September 27, 2011
Response to comments

Dear NN

Thank you for taking the time to submit your comment relative to the Floyds Fork
Environmental Association. Your comment is summarized below, and your email is attached
for reference.

Comment
It is important that the Floyds Fork Environmental Association (FFEA) have a seat at the

table to be a stakeholder on Project WIN.

Response to comment
MSD developed the Wet Weather Team Stakeholder Group with representatives from

various backgrounds, regions of the community, and perspectives. The Stakeholder Group
performed a critical role in developing the Integrated Overflow Abatement Program (IOAP)
which was approved by the regulators in September, 2009.

While their primary function has been coinpleted, the Stakeholder Group continues to meet
informally for progress updates, and to provide input that benefits the program based on the
understanding they developed over 2 2 years of working on the IOAP, MSD has no plans to
add members or replace members as they may leave. Instead, MSD has instituted an
alternate form of obtaining community input through the IOAP Public Review and Input
Meetings like the one held on September 27, 2011,

Through participation in these IOAP Public Review and Input Meetings, the FFEA will have
a “seat at the table” equivalent to all other interested individuals and organizations, MSD
invites you to attend the next meeting scheduled on Tuesday, January 24, 2012. The meeting
will be held at the Kentuckiana Girl Scouts Headquarters on Lexington Road at 6:30 pm.
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Letter to NN

December 12, 2011
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This letter will be posted on MSD’s Project WIN web page at the link
www.msdlouky.org/projectwin.

Sincerely,

W ( (y

W. Brian Binghdrh
Regulatory Services Ditector

Attachment
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Angela Akridge - FFEA have a seat at the table to be a stakeholder on Projeet WIN,

From:
To: <commentsIOAP@msdlouky.org>

Date: 10/14/11 9:57 AM
Subject: FFEA have a seat at the table to be a stakeholder on Project WIN.

It is important that Floyds Fork Environmental Association (FFEA) have a seat at
the table to be a stakeholder on Project WIN.

B o\d taylorsville road
fisherville, ky
40023
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